
APS Announces:  SERIES “AA” 
 

A New Series of Adventures in Pastel 

A new Adventure Series begins in January, 
2021  All new Adventures and another great prize 
awaits some lucky artist.  
 
As a CURRENT APS member, you are invited to join 
us as we continue to explore and expand new 
skills with pastels.  Each month we will announce 
a new skill building challenge that will allow you 
to work at home but then share your painting 
online with your fellow members in an informal 
show on the APS website. Our goal is to allow us 
all to stay connected, work together and enjoy 
doing art. 
 
Each adventure will be announced with specific 
guidelines and you will have a designated time 
period to complete the challenge.  To keep the 
event fun and fresh, please honor the guidelines 
and complete the project in the allotted time 
frame.  Our first adventure of the new series will 
be announced on Wednesday, January 20th at 
9am.  Join us in this new way to paint together 
while staying safe.  Our aim is to have some fun 
as only artists can! 
 
The informal online show is a sharing opportunity 
and, thus, there will be no judging of the artwork.  
However, for each activity you submit, you will 
receive one participation point.  Paintings 
submitted do not have to be fully completed.  At 
the end of six months, the prize will be awarded 
to the artist with the most points.  This artist will 
receive the fabulous Townsend Thin Line Pastel 
Set!  In the event of a tie, we will hold a very 
special “tie breaker” ...to be announced if 
necessary.   
 
So get ready for the reveal of the first adventure on 
Wednesday, January 20, 2021 at 9:oo am!  NEW 
POLICY...Artists will have a FULL WEEK to submit 
their painting.  Simply keep an eye on your email to 
receive all of the participation details. 

This fabulous set of Townsend Thin Line Pastels can be yours!   

Read how... 


